
Find us on Facebook: @FriendsOfAdAstra  

Email us at: foaapta@gmail.com 

*Please do get in touch if you can volunteer* 

 

 

 

DRESS DOWN 

 

 

The Friends of Ad Astra PTA are proud to be hosting the Ad Astra Infant 

School Spring Fair on Friday 19th May 2023 from 3:30pm until 6:00pm. 

 

As part of this event, we will be hosting a tombola stand and would be most 

grateful if, in exchange for a dress down day on Friday 12th May 2023, the 

children could please bring in a small donation of the following: 

 

EYFS  Bottles* 

Y1  Sweet treats 

Y2  Toiletries    

 

These donations will go on our tombola stand and all money raised from this 

event will go towards improving the outside areas of the school for the 

children to enjoy. 

 

If you are able to volunteer and help to run a stall at the Spring Fair, please 

do let us know using the contact details below. 

 

The FOAA PTA thank you for your ongoing support in fundraising and look 

forward to seeing you at the Spring Fair.  

 

*Please can any alcoholic donations please be given directly to the school 

office. 

mailto:foaapta@gmail.com

